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“The Baptist Convention of New York, a northeast network of churches, grieves the reality of 

sexual abuse in any setting, but especially abuse that occurs in the context of the church. We 

affirm that sexual abuse must not be tolerated in any form, and every measure available should 

be utilized to prevent individuals from abusing those who are vulnerable. We also offer our 

deepest concerns and prayers for those who have experienced abuse of any sort, and we are 

committed to ministering with Christ’s love to the needs of these individuals. 

Although it is difficult and heartbreaking to receive the Guidepost Solutions report, we are 

thankful that Southern Baptists have taken action to expose and deal with abuse that has occurred 

within our denomination. BCNY will continue to be committed to give this issue the proper 

attention it demands as we support the work of our churches in fulfilling the Great Commission 

(Matthew 28:18-20).” 
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